
From: Vieth, Jean
Sent: 6/15/2011 12:28:33 PM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

BPmsnek@semprautilities.com (BPmsnek@semprautilities.com); Paul Gustilo 
(Paul.Gustilo@swgas.com)

Cc: Stanford, Robert (robert.stanford@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: R.l 1-02-019, technical coordination for workshop 6/22-23 (& 7/7)

All:

I am writing to ask your help so that we can ensure that the PwrPt presentations (or other files) will read 
& project efficiently at the upcoming workshop. Mr. Robert Stanford, who will be handling aii IT 
logistics for me, has asked that presenters send him formatted but otherwise blank "slides" or 
other empty files so that he can check compatibility with CPUC software systems. The concern is that 
some later edition software output may need to be reformatted to run on our earlier edition systems. If 
you can do this as soon as possible, but no later than June 21, we should be able to avoid technical 
"bumps."

Many thanks for your help.

ALJ Vieth

Jean Vieth
Administrative Law Judge 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-2194 
415-703-1723 FAX
iean.vieth@cpuc.ca.gov
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